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December Important Dates 

12/2 PTA General Assembly  

 6:30 pm MPR                     

12/2 Winter Choral & Instrumental 

 Concert 7:00 pm MPR 

12/3 Holiday Shirt Day               

 $2 Donation Benefits our 

 Helping Ponies Program 

12/6-10 Holiday Gift Shop 

12/8 SAC Meeting 5:15pm 

12/8 Family STEM Night                

 6:00 -7:00 pm, MPR 

12/13 Tropicana Speech          

 Competition Gr 5, 8:00 am 

12/14 Tropicana Speech           

 Competition Gr 4, 8:00 am  

12/17 End of  2nd Grading Period 

12/20 - 1/3/22                      

 No School - Winter Break 

1/4/22 Students Return  

DECEMBER 1, 2021 BRONCO BANTER 

 

Dear Bryant Families,  

 It’s the most wonderful time of the year!  This  year we 

started the season of giving early.  We  collected money  for the 

Pediatric Cancer Society from our Crazy Hair and Team Shirt 

Days.  The PTA’s Week of Caring supported many local                

organizations. The PTA sponsored Veteran’s Day Celebration was 

appreciated by all who attended.  The time and effort speakers put 

into presentations for the Great American Teach In were           

beneficial and enjoyed by all students.  The Gallop to Greatness 

fundraiser exceeded all expectations!  As a school, we raised 

$100,105!  All instructional staff will receive a new computer.  The 

remaining funds will be put toward supplemental classroom   

technology.  Thank you to Mrs. Karen Nalywajko, Mrs. Leslie 

Harms, and Mrs. Christy Jaster for making this year’s Gallop to 

Greatness the incredible success it was!   

 As we transition into December, let us continue to give.  

Give to yourself:, self care is important.  Give to a neighbor, a    

simple note or phone call can brighten someone’s day.  Give   

quality time to your children.   

 Students’ last couple of weeks , prior to break, will be  

packing with learning and fun.  The students will return from 

Winter Break on Tuesday, January 4, 2022.  I wish you and your 

children a joyous holiday with family and friends.   

 

Gratefully, Mrs. Ellen Oberschall  

‘Attendance Habits’  

Essay Contest 

The 7 Leadership Habits help 
us to be the best learners in 
the classroom but they have 
to do with school attendance 

too!  During the month of  
December, students have the 
opportunity to choose at least 

one of the 7 Leadership  
Habits and write (or draw for 
our younger students) about 
how that habit will help them 
attend school every day and 

why that is important.  Entries 
must be turned in by Friday, 

December 10th to Mrs.     
Cellupica.  Prizes will be 

awarded for content accuracy 
& originality. 

Thank you Bryant Broncos! 

Together we raised $10,078 for 

the Pediatric Cancer Foundation 

in honor of Ryan Bowling.  We are 

beyond grateful for your support!   

Cheryl Kloehn & Adriana Kane 

Student Spotlight  

Congratulations to 

the following        

students for         

representing Mary 

Bryant at the district 

Science Olympics.   

Kindergarten - Pranaav Chandran 

and Lia Londrigan 

1st Grade - Saksham Sinha 

2nd Grade - Jackson Nartker 

3rd Grade - Grant Kirkus and     

Mitchell Strait 

4th Grade - Craig Balco and Leonardo 

Mele 

5th Grade - Max Thatcher and Johari 

Lawrence 

  Galloping to 

  Greatness… 

       As Leaders!  


